
 

 
 

January 2022 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
POST OF FULL TIME PERMANENT TEACHER OF MUSIC 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of full time permanent teacher of music from 1 May 
2022 or earlier if possible.  The successful candidate will be teaching music at KS3 and KS4. 
 

The Hollins serves an area of relative deprivation, with 62% of our students coming from E/E* 
areas of overall multiple deprivation and the prior attainment of our students is below average.  
However, examination results at KS4 show that attainment and achievement are good with the 
vast majority of our students making excellent progress. 
 
The most recent Ofsted inspection (December 2017) recognised The Hollins as “a good school 
in all areas”. Particular strengths were our SMSC provision and care, guidance and support of 
pupils, which were outstanding. 
 
The Hollins has been granted an Academy Order to form a Multi-Academy Trust with another 
secondary school and two primary schools.  We expect to convert on 1st March 2022 forming 
the LET Education Trust. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to join a highly successful team and we welcome applications 
from new or experienced teachers. Should you wish to speak with me (on an informal basis), 
please do not hesitate to telephone me. 
 
We look forward to receiving your completed application form together with a letter of 
application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs S Haydock 
Head of School 
 

 


